

windy dog hill

a pet friendly vermont bed and breakfast

WHAT A WINTER AT WINDY DOG HILL!!!

As many of you know from your ski trips to Vermont and your stays at Windy Dog Hill, this past winter was one of a kind!!! The last runs at Mad River Glen were April 20, and Sugarbush skis until April 27!!!



Keiko and Her Cow



Guinness Waits for Mom and Dad

We had a great first winter of inn keeping at Windy Dog Hill and we owe our many guests a whole lot of thanks. From Christmas to the end of March we were booked almost every weekend, and a good number of weekdays. For folks and pups we had to turn away due to prior bookings, we'd love to host you in the future!



Sadee Relaxes at WDH

We warned folks on our website about power outages. And you thought we were kidding?!? Guests Deb and Mark got the ice storm and black-out on a Saturday nite - followed by the reliable WDH generator service.



JoJo Gets Some Snow Time

Ski conditions were so good Betsy and Tony made a second trip to WDH for weekday skiing in March. Good thing because their JoJo and our boy Duncan have a romance going.

And finally thanks for your support and feedback! *Cheers, Barbara & Richard*

GROWING SEASON DISCOUNT

"Growing Season" rates for May Day thru Labor Day are \$119 Sunday to Thursday, and \$139 for Friday and Saturday.

Mention the *Mud Season Update* and get a 15% discount off your Growing Season visit at WDH!!!

NO PET POLICY WE ARE CONSIDERING A SURCHARGE IF YOU DON'T BRING YOUR PET. (LOL)



Franny Settled in While the Family Skied

Keep in Touch

Richard & Barbara Moffi www.windydoghill.com brmoffi@gmavt.net 802-453-5431

WE'RE NOT KIDDING ABOUT MUD SEASON

The simple reason WDH is closed late March thru April: *Mud Season*. It hit us late this year, but it hit us hard. On April 11, three of the four ways to get off the Hill to a paved road, were blocked with massive mud ruts. One section of road had a sedan up to the axels, and Robert Young Rd. (along our front) ate the school bus!

Sugaring comes with mud season, and guest Mary made a return visit in late March before the mud hit to do the open house weekend at Vermont sugar houses. Maple doughnuts, sugar on snow, and sweet-steam-cleared-sinuses as sap boiled to syrup at six local sugar shacks! (30 gallons of sap = 1 gallon of syrup.)



Destiny Visited Lake Champlain